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This addendum answers questions raised about this solicitation. To aid in readability, the questions are
in black, the answers are in bolded blue and the answers follow immediately below.

Q1

Can my subcontractor have a limited licensed plumber license as long as he has all the insurance
requirements for the Waterline Replacement Services at Autumn Landing (Q1900) bid?

The State Contractor Licensing Board says: The Limited Licensed Plumber (LLP) license is limited to
plumbing projects where the total cost is less than $25,000 (including material, equipment and
labor). If the plumbing portion is less than $25,000, then an LLP would be acceptable.
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